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Rental Car Info 

• Incoming students to courses on Fort Lee may check with the Fort Lee 
Lodge prior to their arrival to determine if they will be housed on or off-
post. 
 

• Based on the distance from Fort Lee for off-post lodging we highly encourage 
home-station authorization for rental cars.  Many installations will authorize a 
single rental car for multiple students attending the same course. 

 
• While all on-post lodging is within walking distance of ALU there are a 

limited number of dining options within the same area.  A list of the 
primary dining options is located on the ALU website home page. 
 

• While not mandatory, rental cars are highly encouraged for long-term 
students.  (Rental cars must be funded by the home station organization.) 

 
• Fort Lee does not provide on-post shuttle service for students. 


